What’s on the ballot?
Voters will make the final call in Democratic and Republican primary races that were left undecided after the March 1 election.
In crowded primary elections in which no candidate won more than 50% of votes, the two candidates with the most votes will appear on the ballot for the runoff.
The runoff winners will become their party’s pick for the November general election, during which they’ll face the candidate from the opposing party and possible Libertarian, Green Party and independent candidates.
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